
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT – 12 OCTOBER 2010 

OBR’s AUTUMN FORECAST 2010 ON 29 NOVEMBER 2010 

 Following today’s announcement that the Office for Budget Responsibility’s 

Autumn Forecast will be on Monday 29 November 2010, the DMO is 

announcing that any changes to the DMO financing remit for 2010-11 arising 

from the Forecast will be published by the DMO following the publication of 

the Statement. 

The DMO also announces that the gilt operations calendar for the current 

quarter remains unchanged as a result of today’s announcement. 

 


